
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Advance Ticket Order Form 
 

Name:__________________________________________    Building:___________________________________________ 

 

_______ Adult Tickets @ $15 each  ______ FREE Children’s Tickets (12 and under)  _______ Additional Children’s Tickets @ $5 each 

 

Total Enclosed: $_______________  Circle one:   Cash Check (#_______) Money Order   **Please make checks payable to PMWHS Student Council.   

 

Which show would you like to attend?  Please circle one:   5:30pm  7:30pm  
 

Please include your email address in case we need to contact you: _________________________________________________________________ 

Thursday, February 16 is Circus Day! 
Billy Martin’s Cole All-Star Circus is coming to town for two performances at 

the Pocono Mountain West High School gym on Thursday, February 16.  The 

first show will be at 5:30pm and the second show will be at 7:30pm.  Don’t 

miss amazing circus stars in this great new show!  It’s fun for the entire 

family!  All proceeds benefit the Pocono Mountain West HS Student Council.  

Check out all of the acts at www.billymartincircus.com  

Students 12 years and younger are FREE with an adult!  
(Limit two free children per adult – each additional child costs $5) 

 

Save $5 on each adult ticket when you purchase in advance! 
Adult tickets cost $15 in advance and $20 at the door. 

Advance Tickets are on sale NOW! 
To purchase advance tickets, clip the coupon below and send it with payment via interoffice mail to Jen Paul at WHS.  Ticket orders received 

before Thursday, February 9 will be sent back to you via interoffice mail.  Ticket orders received after that will be held at the door for you.  
 

Tickets will be on sale at the West High School Main Office in Pocono Summit.  Advance tickets can be purchased until 3pm on Thursday, February 16.   
After this time, tickets will need to be purchased at the door.  Adult tickets cost $20 at the door.  

 

50% of advance ticket sales will benefit our group!  Thank you!  Please direct all questions to jpaul@pmsd.org 


